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Aloha Hawaiian Home Lands Beneficiaries,

The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands (DHHL) intends to request a water
reservation from the Department of Land and Natural Resources and the Commission on
Water Resources Management as part of a proposed water leasing process being pursued
by Alexander and Baldwin and the East Maui Irrigation Company (EMI). The reserved
water would serve potable and non-potable uses for development on DHHL-owned lands at
Keokea, Waiohuli, and Pilehunui on the island of Maui. Specifically, DHHL intends to
request use of surface water diverted by the EMI system for existing and future
development on these lands.

DHHL will be sharing information and accepting comments regarding the proposed
water reservation request at a Beneficiary Consultation Meeting on:

Monday, January 14, 2018
Paukikalo Hawaiian Homes Community Center
655 Kaumuali‘i Street, Wailuku, Hawai‘i, 96793

6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

The Beneficiary Consultation Meeting will provide you with an opportunity to share
your mana‘o regarding the proposed water reservation request. Your comments will be
presented to the Hawaiian Homes Commission to assist in their decision-making process.
As a beneficiary on the island of Maui, your input is important, and we encourage you to
attend.

If you have any questions, please contact Kaleo Manuel, Acting Planning Program
Manager, at (808) 620-9481 or via email at dhhl.planning@hawaii.gov.

Mahalo,
%asagatani, Chairman
Hawaiian Homes Commission



